CORRESPONDENCE
9/22/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08446-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:29 PM

To: ‘'man4allcsides@yahoo.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | am in support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Gerald Becker

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: man4allcsides@everyactioncustom.com <man4allcsides@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:19 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | am in support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

It is my fervent desire that the Public Service Commission represent the consumers of Florida by encouraging individuals
and small businesses to invest in solar energy for Florida. For those of us who have already made the investment, please
protect our return on capital by maintaining the current net metering rule. This will help me personally, help others
consider solar for their homes and businesses, and help to reduce the need for further power company infrastructure.

Please hear the individuals and small businesses of Florida and keep the net metering policy. | have seen the lengths
that Florida power companies will go to make more money off of the citizens of Florida while touting it as good for us
when it is not.

We are the Sunshine State. Let the citizens recoup the investment they have made or may make in the future of our
state by tapping our namesake, sunshine. | am not alone as Florida citizens overwhelmingly support the current
successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they generate and provide to the electricity
grid.

Please protect the opportunity for the citizens of Florida by preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.
Sincerely,

Gerald Becker
Melbourne, FL 32904



man4allcsides@yahoo.com





